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                   19th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

To ensure we have the most positive end to term we have several festive 

activities planned over the week for all students including two non uniform 

days, attendance rewards, celebration assemblies and a Christmas lunch on 

Thursday, which we will pay for. 

 

It is important to remember, that until Wednesday of this week full school 

uniform is required and our policy can be found here: 

 

 Uniform-policy-SWA-2023-24.pdf (smithswood.co.uk)  

 

Students must remember to wear full uniform until the end of Wednesday 20th, 

please do support us by reminding your child of the expectations.  Students will 

continue to be challenged in line with our policy. 

 

Thursday and Friday are non uniform days (please see the letter sent via MCAS 

previously).  On these days we do expect students to wear sensible clothes 

and footwear, especially considering the weather and time of year. 

We ask that students dress appropriately for a school setting.  Some students 

have suggested wearing pyjamas, please emphasise to your child these will 

not be acceptable. 

 

Mobile phone will not be permitted on this day and must be kept safely in bags 

or coats switched off as normal.  Bags and ready to learn packs are required 

all week, even on non uniform days. 

 

If your child has any questions regarding the activities planned this week or 

what clothes would be appropriate for non uniform days, please email and 

speak to your child's year team. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs K Downing 

Vice Principal 

Operational Standards and Quality Assurance 
 

http://www.smithswood.co.uk/
https://smithswood.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Uniform-policy-SWA-2023-24.pdf

